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About file - Please do not vote to expand the Medicaid system which is currently broken. Expanding the 
program would degrade patient care. Patients who need assistance the most are already being turned 
away by their physician of choice. Many doctors no longer will accept Medicaid patients. The expansion 
would also limit the level of care and medical procedures for the most needy. I feel that adopting 
expansion would seal our dependency on federal funds that are doubtful in the long term The Debt 
Clock at last glance S16,927,571,926,217.
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